
Northumberland Hills Hospital Foundation thanks all who made a 

donation in the month of MAY 2021 in memory of the following 

 Thank you! 

By honouring the life of a loved one or friend with a gift to the Northumberland Hills Hospital  

Foundation, you are helping make our hospital a centre of excellence in health care. Memorial cards are 

available at the Foundation office, or by contacting Wendy Bridgman, Office and Data Coordinator  

Email: wbridgman@nhh.ca Office Phone: (905) 372-6811 ext. 3066.  To donate to the Northumberland 

Hills Hospital online, please visit www.nhhfoundation.ca—donate now. 

In Memory  

 

Beatrice Alberta “Bea” Roffey 

Beverley Gordon “Bev” Robins 

Brenda Louise Bruce 

Catherine Martha Reid 

Charles Duncan MacLellan 

Colin Currie 

David  Egan Hart 

David Gordon Sleeman 

Domenico DePalma 

Donald Percy Macklin 

George King 

Lady Georgina Hagemeyer 

 

 

 

Monica “Jane” Eagleson 

Jean Nora Farrell 

Margaret Evelyn Downes 

Margaret Douglas Sellers 

Mary Coyle 

Muriel Margaret Kimmerer 

Patricia Howard 

Richard Bevan “Bev” Howard 

Robert “Bob” Struthers 

Ronald Brandon 

Russell Hilder 

Suzanne Leigh Saman 

Uwe Meyer 

 


